
                                                         

Minutes of the Club meeting held 8/21/19, at the field, with 8 members present.

Mike Kraynyak will be contacting the Padre Pio management in hopes of resolving our storage shed 
issues.  He will pursue the possibility of using their green storage building, at the end of the property 
near Rt100, to store our mower.  I will keep everyone informed as we learn more.

The Club plaque will be mounted on the side of the pin box, away from the sun, facing the entry to the 
field.

The next Fun Fly is scheduled for Saturday Sept. 21st, rain date Sunday Sept. 22nd.  At the next 
meeting, Wednesday Sept. 18  th, we will discuss continuing with 2 events or just having 1 in the 
summer.

We will be updating our  website to a more modern, usable web service.  Scott Shoemaker did some 
work, on his own, and showed a working version on his phone.  It will cost more, but it will be easy to 
maintain and update with Club news and events.  Norris will pursue acquiring our Club domain and 
starting the change over.

Field mowing, or the lack there of, has become a problem.  It is way beyond the Club’s finances to 
hire a service to mow the field.  We talked about some kind of an incentive, a credit on your dues, up 
to a certain amount, for mowing the field.  Maybe a schedule or chart to track when and who did or will
mow the field.  Even a surcharge on dues if you don’t want to mow the field.  We have enough 
members that if everyone mowed the field - once, that would cover the season.  These are just some 
ideas – we need more opinions and ideas on this issue.

Presently, the Club finances are close to stable, with 36 members, we have about  $1535 of income 
and $1545 of expenses on an average year.  With the additional operating expenses, that we know 
are coming, there will probably be a $5 to $10 increase in dues next year.  We will discuss this further 
at the September meeting and a vote will be taken at the October meeting.

I encourage all members to email me, or any of the Club officers, with your thoughts, opinions or 
ideas and try to attend the next 2 important Club meetings.


